
And whatever you do, in word or deed, 
  
 

 ...do everything in the name of the Lord Jesus, giving thanks to 
God the Father through him.    Colossians 3:17 

 
Happy Valentine's Day!   

 
Lots of pictures and important news ahead! 

 

  

  

As I begin this newsletter, I hear fireworks, car horns and musicians - at 
5am!  February 14 is the anniversary of Matagalpa elevating to the level of "city,” 

and today is the 162nd anniversary.  Every special occasion has 5am fireworks and 
music to start the day.  Since we live in the city and we have open windows, we 

get to share in all the joy.  I'm not complaining because it is kind of fun, and we're 
usually already awake. 

  

  

 

Our staff for the 2024 academic year.  We had just arrived at the 
International campus in Managua for a day of development, inspiration and 

fellowship with all three NCA campuses. 
View this email in your browser 
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 Whatever you do, work heartily, as for the Lord and not for men, knowing 
that from the Lord you will receive the inheritance as your reward. You are 

serving the Lord Christ.     Colossians 3:23-24 
 

  

  

Our teachers spent two weeks preparing for the 2024 school year.  In the next 
pictures you can see them praying for each other.  The staff does a prayer walk 
around the campus and prays together for the teachers, guards, maintenance 
workers and administrative staff.  God has blessed our school in that there is a 

sweet spirit of encouragement and dedication among the staff and the 
students.  2024 is off to a good start! 

  

  

 



  



 



  

  

The teachers worked together to enhance lesson planning and explore 
instructional methods. 

  

  



 

  

  

Greg is in his 45th year of education!  You can see the benefits of his work with 
young people when the Kindergartners visit him with their happy smiles.  



  

  

Our alumna Cristhel, to the far right, led this group of college students to the 
model UN event in Washington, DC.  She is one of our Walton scholars and is 
in her 2nd year at University of the Ozarks. We are proud of her - how she 

has continued to excel and show leadership.  Please continue to pray for her, 
as well as Shantee and Angielinne, that God will guide and protect them, and 

keep them close to himself.  



  

   

If then you have been raised with Christ, seek the things that are above, 
where Christ is, seated at the right hand of God.  Set your minds on things 

that are above, not on things that are on earth.     Colossians 3:1-2  
 

  

  



 

We had a wonderful time in the US over Christmas!  It was great to see our 
beloved children and grandchildren.  We so appreciate the opportunity to have this 
visit!  In the above picture are:  me, Will, Andrew, Teddy, Jonathan, Joshua, and 

Nate. (Bonnie was at work at Starbucks and Greg took the photo.)  
Fun times in Mississippi! 

 
The next picture shows the winners of an escape room challenge - we found the 

missing painting in record time! 
 

  



  

  

Kara, Eddie and Win welcome sweet Lana Sigrid Kelly (Siggy)!  
She arrived Jan 27 and has been a joy to her family.  

Win is being such a good big brother. 



 



  

 

The big news for Tim, Anna and Hattie is that they have moved to 
Colorado.  Tim accepted a position with his company to help them renovate 

their facility there.  They moved three weeks ago.  
 

  



 

Shift Manager Bonnie at her Starbucks.  This is her third stint working at a 
Starbucks.  Nate and I dropped in to visit her and get a mocha. 

 

   

Put on then, as God's chosen ones, holy and beloved, compassionate 
hearts, kindness, humility, meekness, and patience.    

Colossians 3:12  
 

  

   

Progress continues on staff homes, using the funds you have generously 
given. Below is a recent picture of a teacher's kitchen, with the new cabinets 

installed.  ("before" pictures are in previous newsletters)  
What a difference - her kitchen is quite nice now.  

 

  

  



 

 

  



 

Over the Christmas break 8 water 
tanks were installed, and now 9 more 

are funded.  These materials have 
been purchased and our maintenance 

men will install them soon.  The 
maintenance team does this work 
after hours, which enables them to 

earn some extra income. 
 



The tanks are placed as high as 
possible to increase water pressure.   
You can see the tubing that will fill the 
tank when the city water is on.  The 
tank gives families a back-up supply 

since the city water is off more than it 
is on.  Those who don't have city 

water must manually fill the tank from 
the large water trucks that circulate 

through the remote areas. 
  

  



 



  

We have shown pictures of these two houses in previous newsletters, and the 
work continues.  Below you can see the second story that has been added to our 

accountant's house.  They will get a water tank also.   

  

   

 Continue steadfastly in prayer, being watchful in it with 
thanksgiving.  Colossians 4:2 

   
Our prayer requests: 
Strength and wisdom for Greg and me so that we can meet the challenges of 
each day 
That our children, their spouses and our 6 grandchildren will be guided by the 
truth, peace, and love of God  



That God will continue to work in our school as he has already; may the good 
spirit shown so far continue as the school year progresses 

 

  

  
  

   

 

Grace and I (Greg) are committed to spending as little as possible on ourselves to have 
the maximum with which to bless others here whose needs are much greater than ours.  

God has been generous with us, through you, and for that we are most grateful.   
Listed below are several ways that you can make a tax-deductible donation. 

MAIL A CHECK 
You may write a check made out to Missionary Ventures, with a note indicating 

“Field Coordinator Ministry – Preferenced for Greg and Grace Kynast," 
and mail it to Missionary Ventures International  

1017 Maitland Center Commons Blvd 
Maitland , FL   32751-7205 

DONATE ONLINE 
You may make an online donation with a credit card through the 

Missionary Ventures website. 
By clicking this link, you will find a secure online donation process.  

- 
If you would like for your gift to be applied to the NCA Staff Housing Project use  this link 

Under COMMENTS, type in "NCA Staff Housing Project" 
 

NOTE: The website has been updated and the links posted in previous newsletters do 
not work.  We encourage you to explore the Missionary Ventures website to see all the 

meaningful Kingdom work being done by MVI folks around the world. 
  

"Notwithstanding any other statements in this communication, please remember that any 

contributions to MV are under MV's full discretion and control as required by IRS 
regulations." 

 

  

  

Copyright © 2024 Nicaragua Christian Academy, All rights reserved. 
Thank you for being a part of the support team for our work in Nicaragua! 

https://blogspot.us11.list-manage.com/track/click?u=6cd026a7c55b1a72e32b799f3&id=3270adbc6d&e=69278260d8
https://blogspot.us11.list-manage.com/track/click?u=6cd026a7c55b1a72e32b799f3&id=276d060cb0&e=69278260d8


 
Our mailing address is: 
Nicaragua Christian Academy 
Apartado #25 
Matagalpa 00000 
Nicaragua 

      

  
 

 ...do everything in the name of the Lord Jesus, giving thanks to 
God the Father through him.    Colossians 3:17 

 
Happy Valentine's Day!   

 
Lots of pictures and important news ahead! 

 

  

  

As I begin this newsletter, I hear fireworks, car horns and musicians - at 
5am!  February 14 is the anniversary of Matagalpa elevating to the level of 
"city,"  and today is the 162nd anniversary.  Every special occasion has 5am 

fireworks and music to start the day.  Since we live in the city and we have open 
windows, we get to share in all the joy.  I'm not complaining because it is kind of 

fun, and we're usually already awake. 
  

  



 

Our staff for the 2024 academic year.  We had just arrived at the 
International campus in Managua for a day of development, inspiration and 

fellowship with all three NCA campuses. 
View this email in your browser 

 

  

  

https://mailchi.mp/9dbfc3f9bacd/and-whatever-you-do-in-word-or-deed?e=69278260d8


  

   

 Whatever you do, work heartily, as for the Lord and not for men, knowing 
that from the Lord you will receive the inheritance as your reward. You are 

serving the Lord Christ.     Colossians 3:23-24 
 

  

  

Our teachers spent two weeks preparing for the 2024 school year.  In the next 
pictures you can see them praying for each other.  The staff does a prayer walk 
around the campus and prays together for the teachers, guards, maintenance 
workers and administrative staff.  God has blessed our school in that there is a 

sweet spirit of encouragement and dedication among the staff and the 
students.  2024 is off to a good start! 

  

  



 



  



 



  

  

The teachers worked together to enhance lesson planning and explore 
instructional methods. 

  

  



 

  

  

Greg is in his 45th year of education!  You can see the benefits of his work with 
young people when the Kindergartners visit him with their happy smiles.  



  

  

Our alumna Cristhel, to the far right, led this group of college students to the 
model UN event in Washington, DC.  She is one of our Walton scholars and is 
in her 2nd year at University of the Ozarks. We are proud of her - how she 

has continued to excel and show leadership.  Please continue to pray for her, 
as well as Shantee and Angielinne, that God will guide and protect them, and 

keep them close to himself.  



  

   

If then you have been raised with Christ, seek the things that are above, 
where Christ is, seated at the right hand of God.  Set your minds on things 

that are above, not on things that are on earth.     Colossians 3:1-2  
 

  

  



 

We had a wonderful time in the US over Christmas!  It was great to see our 
beloved children and grandchildren.  We so appreciate the opportunity to have this 
visit!  In the above picture are:  me, Will, Andrew, Teddy, Jonathan, Joshua, and 

Nate. (Bonnie was at work at Starbucks and Greg took the photo.)  
Fun times in Mississippi! 

 
The next picture shows the winners of an escape room challenge - we found the 

missing painting in record time! 
 

  



  

  

Kara, Eddie and Win welcome sweet Lana Sigrid Kelly (Siggy)!  
She arrived Jan 27 and has been a joy to her family.  

Win is being such a good big brother. 



 



  

 

The big news for Tim, Anna and Hattie is that they have moved to 
Colorado.  Tim accepted a position with his company to help them renovate 

their facility there.  They moved three weeks ago.  
 

  



 

Shift Manager Bonnie at her Starbucks.  This is her third stint working at a 
Starbucks.  Nate and I dropped in to visit her and get a mocha. 

 

   

Put on then, as God's chosen ones, holy and beloved, compassionate 
hearts, kindness, humility, meekness, and patience.    

Colossians 3:12  
 

  

   

Progress continues on staff homes, using the funds you have generously 
given. Below is a recent picture of a teacher's kitchen, with the new cabinets 

installed.  ("before" pictures are in previous newsletters)  
What a difference - her kitchen is quite nice now.  

 

  

  



 

 

  



 

Over the Christmas break 8 water 
tanks were installed, and now 9 more 

are funded.  These materials have 
been purchased and our maintenance 

men will install them soon.  The 
maintenance team does this work 
after hours, which enables them to 

earn some extra income. 
 



The tanks are placed as high as 
possible to increase water pressure.   
You can see the tubing that will fill the 
tank when the city water is on.  The 
tank gives families a back-up supply 

since the city water is off more than it 
is on.  Those who don't have city 

water must manually fill the tank from 
the large water trucks that circulate 

through the remote areas. 
  

  



 



  

We have shown pictures of these two houses in previous newsletters, and the 
work continues.  Below you can see the second story that has been added to our 

accountant's house.  They will get a water tank also.   

  

   

 Continue steadfastly in prayer, being watchful in it with 
thanksgiving.  Colossians 4:2 

   
Our prayer requests: 
Strength and wisdom for Greg and me so that we can meet the challenges of 
each day 
That our children, their spouses and our 6 grandchildren will be guided by the 
truth, peace, and love of God  



That God will continue to work in our school as he has already; may the good 
spirit shown so far continue as the school year progresses 

 

  

  
  

   

 

Grace and I (Greg) are committed to spending as little as possible on ourselves to have 
the maximum with which to bless others here whose needs are much greater than ours.  

God has been generous with us, through you, and for that we are most grateful.   
Listed below are several ways that you can make a tax-deductible donation. 

MAIL A CHECK 
You may write a check made out to Missionary Ventures, with a note indicating 

“Field Coordinator Ministry – Preferenced for Greg and Grace Kynast," 
and mail it to Missionary Ventures International  

1017 Maitland Center Commons Blvd 
Maitland , FL   32751-7205 

DONATE ONLINE 
You may make an online donation with a credit card through the 

Missionary Ventures website. 
By clicking this link, you will find a secure online donation process.  

- 
If you would like for your gift to be applied to the NCA Staff Housing Project use  this link 

Under COMMENTS, type in "NCA Staff Housing Project" 
 

NOTE: The website has been updated and the links posted in previous newsletters do 
not work.  We encourage you to explore the Missionary Ventures website to see all the 

meaningful Kingdom work being done by MVI folks around the world. 
  

"Notwithstanding any other statements in this communication, please remember that any 

contributions to MV are under MV's full discretion and control as required by IRS 
regulations." 

 

  

  

Copyright © 2024 Nicaragua Christian Academy, All rights reserved. 
Thank you for being a part of the support team for our work in Nicaragua! 

https://blogspot.us11.list-manage.com/track/click?u=6cd026a7c55b1a72e32b799f3&id=3270adbc6d&e=69278260d8
https://blogspot.us11.list-manage.com/track/click?u=6cd026a7c55b1a72e32b799f3&id=276d060cb0&e=69278260d8


 
Our mailing address is: 
Nicaragua Christian Academy 
Apartado #25 
Matagalpa 00000 
Nicaragua 

      

 


